EDAR CREEK



Bill Capps President 903-451-9651

Clark Clay Vice-President 903-451-2872



Mary Worman Secretary/Treasurer 903-489-4086

Board of Directors: Ola Powell, Past President Sue Capps Charles Seabourne

Tuesday, March 1 at 5:30 p.m. Next Meeting DAIRY QUEEN SEVEN POINTS FREE ICE CREAM

From the President...We had a great attendance in spite of the weather and illness in our group. Bud Ashton, Jim Blakeney, the Capps, the Clays, Shorty, the Needhams, the Tregres, Ola, and Mary. Hopefully it will soon be warmer and desirable weather for touring and having a picnic and we can get the A's out for some driving tours.

If you have not yet paid your 2005 dues to Mary Worman, please send them to her or see her at the next meeting. \$15.00 per family

Activities Calendar

Lindy Mall Outing Malakoff 11:00-3:00 Sat. March 19 Chili Lunch provided---Bring a dessert, crackers, fritos or Drinks

April meeting

Tues. April 5

5:30pm

Sandra Tregre

Patsy Ashton

Jim Blakeney

Pate Swap Meet

April 28-May1

Texas Motor Speedway

Texas Tour

June 9-12

Georgetown, Texas

This month's social was to The Ranch House on February 15. The Ashtons, Bells, Jim Blakeney Capps, Clark, Clivers, Shorty, Needhams, Seabournes, Tregre, Wormans attended and I have heard no bad comments. The meals were great and enjoyed by all. Thank you Wanda for arranging our social events. Good job!

Several Members have had flu-like symptoms and colds, but most are better Sunshine Report now. Ola had some tests and got a good report. John Worman is better.

Happy Birthday to You!

March 1

And many more!!

March 14

Shorty Johnson March 25

See Ya Tuesday, April 5 th 5:30 next meeting

March 26